
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
8th February 2023 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

This year World Book Day is on Thursday 2nd March and, as always, we will 
be celebrating in school. We have a number of events happening on the 
day, including: 
 

• Fancy Dress – come to school as your favourite book character 

• Bring and Share – bring a favourite book (named please) from 
home to share with your class. 

• Spoon Character Competition – turn your wooden spoon into a character from a book and 
enter into our competition. Your spoon is provided by school; children will have an introduction 
to this activity in assembly and a powerpoint is on the WEBSITE here for ideas. Spoons to be 
brought in to school (again, named please) on World Book Day and displayed in the hall on 
designated tables. Winners will be chosen by guests invited in to school and prizes sent home 
that day. 

• Themed Reading Activities – during the day, pupils will participate in activities linked to their 
‘author of the term’ and they will work together to create an enticing reading area in class.  

 
All these activities are optional. 
 
I hope you agree, this will be a fun-packed day with lots of links to our love of reading at Stanford 
School.  
 
Later in March (date to be confirmed) we will be holding a book Fair where children can spend their 
World Book Day token if you haven’t already spent it by then.  
 
As usual, keep a watch out on our Website and Facebook page to view all that goes on in school on the 
day. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Mrs J Smith 

Head Teacher Mrs L Hackfath LLB (Hons) PGCE 
Cooper Lane, Laceby, Grimsby 

North East Lincolnshire DN37 7AX 
Phone: 01472 318003 Fax: 01472 318009 

e-mail: office@stanfordschool.co.uk 
website: www.stanfordschool.org 
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